
WATERBORO WATER DISTRICT 

P.O. Box 245 

North Waterboro, ME 04061 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

The Waterboro Water District Board of Trustees have scheduled a 

Public Hearing for Wednesday, April 13, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in the 

District Office at 24 Townhouse Road, East Waterboro.  The board are 

seeking comments regarding a $400,000 loan application.  The 40-year 

term loan will fund a project to replace the Districts primary 12” well  at 

the Straw Mill Pump Station.  Replacement is necessary due to a 

significant reduction trend in the well’s daily production capacity and 

limiting the District’s ability to meet peak demands.  Individuals with 

any questions are welcome to contact Superintendent John Vacari at 

(207) 651-9751. 


